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1000 Maine Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20024
www.washingtongas.com





November 13th, 2023


Dear Residents and Business Owners,

This notification is being provided to inform you of upcoming work being performed on behalf of Washington Gas. Below you will find detailed information of the work being performed and if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Name of the company or subcontractor that will perform the work
Ferguson Trenching Company

Planned work start date
November 29, 2023

Planned work end date
 December 6, 2023

All approved days of the week and all anticipated lane closure times each day
Monday – Friday  9:00am – 3:00pm 

Direction and name of impacted road and cross street names
North bound lanes of Chillum Rd 

Number of lane closures or side of the street for sidewalk closures
1 lane on the North bound Chillum Rd
1 sidewalk Northbound on Chillum Rd

Traffic control set-up
Yes

Description of work

 Replacement of service gas line to 1008 Chillum Rd

SHA Permit Number
SHA-3-PG-0169-23

Project Supervisor Name, E-Mail Address and Phone Number
Rick Reffo
Washington Gas Construction Supervisor
571-326-3659
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